
 

April 8, 2022 
 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
On Thursday testing for COVID-19 was conducted and 3 resident cases were confirmed. We are isolating 
COVID positive residents and working with DHHS.  
 
Visitations is allowed and we request you go directly to the resident’s room to visit and please socially 
distance from other residents. When visiting a resident on 1st and 2nd floors all required PPE must be 
worn during the visit; goggles or face shield, gown and surgical mask. Visitors may provide their own 
goggles or reuse what is provided, please ensure eye protection is disinfected after leaving the building. 
If you provide your own eye protection it must be impenetrable to the entire eye, including the top and 
sides.  
 
Do not visit if you have ANY cold of flu symptoms or experiencing any other illness.  

• A mask must be worn that covers the nose and mouth while walking throughout the building 

• A face shield must also be worn by visitors while walking to a resident’s room 

• Visitors may not associate with other residents during the visit 

• Maintain social distancing from other individuals  

• Do not visit if you had an encounter with a potentially positive or COVID positive individual 
within the last 14 days or if any new onset of illness exists.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.  
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


